
MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Roberta Likens, Finance Director

SUBJECT: BUDGET COMMITTEE APPOINTMENTS

DATE: April 21, 2021

Background

In order to facilitate the Budget Committee selection process, the Council appointed a
sub-committee to conduct interviews and make a recommendation to the City Council.
The Council sub-committee will hold interviews on Thursday, April 22od

. There is one
vacancy created by the appointment of Chalice Savage to the City Council. The
unexpired term to be filled expires December 31,2023.

Three applications were received. Those submitting applications were Duane Taddei,
Dana Merryday, and Jill Williams-Hermansen.

After interviews, the sub-committee will make a recommendation to fill the vacant
position at the Council Meeting April 261h

Recommendation

Consider making the appointments to the Budget Committee as recommended by the sub­
committee.

No cost.
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